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Kidde Recalls TruSense Smoke and Combination Smoke/Carbon Monoxide Alarm 
(Model Series 2040, 2050, 2060, and 2070) 

 
 
On May 6, 2021, fire safety products manufacturer 
Kidde recalled Model Series 2040, 2050, 2060, and 
2070 Smoke and Combination Smoke/Carbon 
Monoxide Alarms due to risk of failure to alert 
consumers to a fire. 
 
Only alarms with the TruSense logo or 
“AMBER=FAULT” printed on the front of the alarm 
are included in this recall. The model number is 
printed on the back of the alarm. 
 
The recalled units are the following: 
 
 

Models Alarm Type CSFM Listing No.
2040-DSR Smoke Not listed in California
2050-DS10 Smoke 7257-1610:0512
2060-ASR Smoke 7257-1610:0513
2070-VDSCR Combination Smoke/Carbon Monoxide Not listed in California
2070-VASCR Combination Smoke/Carbon Monoxide 7263-1610:0509
2070-VDSR Smoke Not listed in California
2070-VASR Smoke 7257-1610:0508

 
Consumers should immediately contact Kidde for a free replacement alarm. Consumers 
should keep using the recalled alarms until they install replacement alarms. 
 
Additional information on the Kidde TruSense Smoke and Combination Smoke/Carbon 
Monoxide Alarm recall from the US Consumer Product Safety Commission: 
https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2021/Kidde-Recalls-TruSense-Smoke-and-Combination-
Smoke-Carbon-Monoxide-Alarms-Due-to-Risk-of-Failure-to-Alert-Consumers-to-a-Fire 
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